
Dear Highland Families, 
 It has been a great year so far in the music room and I am looking forward 
to our Winter Concert. The concert will take place at Patrick Henry High School 
on Thursday, February 13th at 6:00 and will feature students in Grades 3-5. The 
students have all put in a lot of work and I am very excited about our program.  
Students should arrive at Patrick Henry by 5:45 p.m. and will wait with their 
teachers until the performance starts.   

Students should dress appropriately for the activities: 
- 3rd Grade students will be playing drums, which will require them to kneel on the 
floor behind their drum. For this reason I ask that all third graders wear pants 
rather than a skirt or dress. 
-Students will be standing during their performances so shoes should be 
comfortable. 

All students are encouraged to attend the program and adults must stay for 
the program after the students are dropped off.  

In order to get an accurate count, I am asking for the bottom half of this 
form to be filled out and sent back to the students’ teachers. Thank you very 
much.  I hope to see all of you and your students at the Winter Program! 
Sincerely 
Mr. Dickenson 
 
 
 
My student will be attending    
My student will not be attending                 
 
Student’s Name 
 
Student’s Teacher 
 
Parent or Guardian’s Signature 


